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DACA Status/Employment Card Filing Temporarily
Reinstated

According to the U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services webpage,
filing for Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) status renewal
and associated employment authorization documents has temporarily
resumed, due to a federal court order, on the same basis as prior to Sept.
5, 2017. Eligible applicants who may have missed the initial filing window
may consider filing as soon as possible.

Visit the for more information.

To obtain more information, please contact the Barnes & Thornburg Labor
& Employment attorney with whom you work, or Mariana Richmond at
317-231-7476 or ; Mercedes Badia-Tavas
at 312-214-8313 or ; Jeff Papa at 317-231-7507
or
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